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Submission on Porirua's Proposed District Plan

To - Environment and City Planning Team
Date received 20/11/2020
Submission Reference Number #70

Wishes to be heard? Yes
Is willing to present a joint case? Yes

Could gain an advantage in trade competition in making this submission? No

Directly affected by an effect of the subject matter of the submission? Yes

Address for service:

Kantor Andrew / 69

PO Box 6640 Wellesley Street Auckland 1141
Phone: 09 975 3399

Mobile: 022 354 5327

Email: andrew.kantor@chorus.co.nz

Submission points

Point 70.1

Support / Support in part / Oppose
Support

Section: SUB - Subdivision
Sub-section: <span style="display: none">All Zones</span> Standards
Provision

SUB-S7 Telecommunications and power supply

Submission

Chorus supports SUB-S7 for the following reasons:

¢ |tis most appropriate for the fibre optic network to be installed to the legal boundary of allotments at the time of subdivision.
Installation at a later date can result in disruptive earthworks in newly formed road corridors and increased costs for the

purchaser of the new allotment.

e The provision of fibre optic cable to the legal boundary of allotments ensures there is a broader range of

telecommunications services and providers available to the end user.

Relief sought

N/A
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Louise White

From: Andrew Kantor <Andrew.Kantor@chorus.co.nz>

Sent: Tuesday, 2 February 2021 10:49 AM

To: Rory Smeaton

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Proposed Porirua District Plan - clarification of submission from Chorus
Categories: Actions complete

Hi Rory, thanks for your email.
| can confirm that I’'m happy for relief sought to be “retain as notified” as you suggest below.

Nga mihi,
Andrew

Andrew Kantor | Environ. Planning & Engagement Manager

C | | T+6499753399 | M +64223545327

From: Rory Smeaton <Rory.Smeaton@poriruacity.govt.nz>

Sent: Monday, 1 February 2021 3:56 PM

To: Andrew Kantor <Andrew.Kantor@chorus.co.nz>

Subject: Proposed Porirua District Plan - clarification of submission from Chorus

Téna koe Andrew,

Thanks for the submission on the Proposed Porirua District Plan from Chorus, and for putting it directly into the online
portal, it really helps make the process efficient.

You have stated support for SUB-S7, but then put ‘N/A’ for the relief sought. Would you be happy if the relief sought for
these provisions is ‘Retain as notified’ for the ‘Summary of Decisions Requested’ report?

Let me know if you have any questions or concerns around this.
Nga mihi,

Rory

Senior Policy Planner
Kaihanga Mahere Kaupapahere Matua

Mob: 021 195 2071
Phn: 04 237 1504



